
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kates Hill Primary 
Peel Street, Dudley, West Midlands, DY2 7HP 

T: 01384 818700 E: info@kates-hill.dudley.sch.uk 

W: www.kateshillprimary.org.uk  
Headteacher: Mrs K Harvey 

30th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Re: Uniform 2022/23   

 

I write to provide you with some additional information related to uniform from September 

2022. 
 

Kates Hill Primary and Dudley Academies Trust will gift all children with two new royal blue 

branded sweatshirts or cardigans alongside two new non branded white polo shirts for 

September 2022. Our new supplier will be Crested School Wear, Churchill Shopping 

Centre, Dudley. Telephone number 01384 918 330. 

 

From 11/07/2022 to 26/08/2022 you will be able to visit Crested and order your child’s 

gifted uniform directly with them. We encourage you to do so at your earliest convenience 

from the above date to avoid any delays. Please ensure you take a form of ID or proof of 

address with you when you visit the store. 

 

All information related to the new uniform can be found on our academy website under the 

Parents & Carers > Uniform & Suppliers area of the website. Enclosed is an overview of the 

uniform colours and expectations for September 2022. If you have any queries related to 

uniform, please contact info@dudleyacademiestrust.org.uk.  

 

I am sure families will appreciate the additional support through funded uniform items this 

year due to the cost of living pressures that we are all experiencing. This is a one off 

arrangement to support families due to the change of uniform/ logo in the coming academic 

year. 

 
 

Mrs K Harvey  

Headteacher   
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